24 July 1952

Chairman, Personnel Policy Board

Chief, Medical Staff

Recommendation of Personnel Policy Board

- 1. Reference is made to memorandum of 25 June 1952, Subject: Recommendation of Personnel Policy Board.
- 2. Since the writing of the subject memoranium, the Director has outlined a program of reorganization to be followed. The program provides, emong other things, for career control by parent administrative offices. Such concept includes but is not limited to those principles outlined in the paragraph entitled "Personnel" of the attached memorandum dated 27 June 1952. The new Chief of Administration, DD/P, indicates that these concepts and principles will be vigorously promulgated. Further, he has given personal assurance to C/MS that grades in the field will be made available to permit rotation, even if such action has to be accomplished on an individual basis.
- 3. With such program and assurance it does not appear reasonable to delay promotions or assignments within the Medical Office, here or oversess, that would or should normally occur. Accordingly, the C/MS is taking appropriate action to effect the same.
- 4. The Personnel Policy Board will continue its activities. It will devote its attention not only to the subject of rotation of technicians but will develop an over-all plan which will be submitted in completed form and will include all categories of personnel in respect to the subjects of rotation, promotion, training, and benefits.

JOHN R. TIETJEN, M. D.

MO/JRT:njc (23 July 1952)

•	*	_	
Encl:	Medical Support Relationships dtd 27 June 1952 to DD/A	Soeument Ke, So Change in Class, D	**************************************
	LIR O T WITTABBOC	6 1030- 6 . acquid 70: T3	6 (g